Superintendent
Charles TULLY

Instructor Charles Tully and Rookie Alexander Mortimer

The Winnipeg Police Museum gratefully receives pictures, articles and
historical information from anyone who wishes to provide these types

of items as either a donation or a temporary loan for reproduction. In
particular, the Museum would like to acknowledge and thank former
Superintendent Charles TULLY (retired) for the loan of his scrapbook
detailing his illustrious career with the Winnipeg Police Department. The
pictures and newspaper articles contained within were carefully scanned and
preserved in digital archives held on the Museum Servers. These provide a
wealth of historical information for future generations to draw upon.

(The front and back covers of this 2015 Annual Report also feature pictures from this collection)

;Chief’s Advice to His Rookiesl
— Be Impartial as the Rain

Y

you know: Const, Charles |
check an unlocked transom




